Feedback Form

Dear SOYO members,

Over the years, teens from SOYO have assembled a number of resources for understanding the Orthodox Church's views on the sacred gift of life. Please take the time to complete the form below to provide feedback of how to improve upon this Sunday for future years. Any feedback you have would be greatly beneficial and appreciated. Thank you!

Parish Name
City, State
What activity(ies) did your SOYO do to celebrate this Sunday? Please explain.
Did you use the information in the packet sent to you? Yes No
If yes, was the information helpful and effective? Please explain.
Would you like to see anything added to the packet or taken out? Please explain.
What can NAC SOYO do in the future to make this Sunday more successful and effective?